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On Sunday 10 July everyone at Woodstock Residential Care Home gave their best shot in crazy golf, as we get ready for a

week of British Open Golf (10-17 July).

Our residents loved encouraging each other to get a 'hole in one' and our portable golf course made it easy for everyone to have a

go around our Home.

We had some natural golfers in our midst, who got holes in one straight away and impressed everyone! We all cheered and clapped

as we took turns and there was such a lovely atmosphere.

This activity was a great way to help improve concentration and focus, plus it's a good form of exercise too. Great fun!

 


